
MIT HSSP: “Memory and mind control: an introduction to neuroscience” 
Permission form for on-campus lab tours on 4/6/2019 

  
  

Dear student, 
  
  
Welcome to MIT! We are excited for the opportunity to show you MIT’s Brain and Cognitive 

Sciences building, where we teachers work and study the brain. On Saturday, ​8/11/2018​, we 

plan on leaving from our regular classroom and walking over to Building 46, where we will form 

small groups and tour laboratories together. 

  

During the tours, you will see equipment and real data that we use on a daily basis! After the 

tours, we will return to our regular classroom together. To make sure that everyone is on board 

with this plan, please have your parent or guardian fill out this permission form and return it to 

us by the last class on ​4/6/2019​. 
  

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask us during class! 

  

Circle one: 
  

  

I WILL attend the tour I WILL NOT attend the tour 

  

  

  

_____________________       _________________________        _______________________ 

Student Name                          Student Signature                             Date 

  

  

_____________________       _________________________        _______________________ 

Parent / Guardian Name          Parent / Guardian Signature  Date 

 






